CORRESFONIDENCE WITH THE BUREAU

It has been brought to my attention by Lt. Michelman that
some instructors have been writing to the Bureau of Naval Personnel
concerning the V-12 Program., I have been requested to pass along
the information that correspondence to naval authorities, relative
to the V-12 Program, must be transmitted wvia the Commanding Officer
of this unit.

MID-SELESTER GRADES

The names of 121 Navy V-12 trainecs appear on the January
restriction list., This represents a 24% improvement over the
mid-semester report last terms Letters from this office have
bcen mailed to the varcnts of the tralnecs whose names appear
on the restriction list informing them of the courses in which
their sons were making unsatisfactory grades at mia-semester,
Your cooperation in reporting the grades on time is greatly
apprecliated.,

REPORT OF THE SICK January 1-7, 1944,

Admitted

Name To Duty Continued
Proctor, J. T. 12-3%1-43 1-%-44

Taft, J. W, 12-31-43 1-3-44

Turner, Wright E. 1- 3-44 1-6-44

Turncr, William S, 1= 4~44 1=-7=-44
Todd, R. N. 1 -3-44 1-6-44

Robbins, A. D, 1l- 5~44 1-7-44
Tilbury, R.G. 12-16-43 1~T=dd
Norton, D. A, 12-20-43 ' 1-7=44
Avery, R. Lo 1- 1-44 1=-6=44

Korfoot, D. L, 1- 6-44 1=77=-44

Light Duty List:

Ball, Ns L,

Telt, J. W. '
Tlace, We K,
Turner, Wright E,
Avery, R. L.

January 6, 1944,

Lconard He AxXc
Univcrsity Dircctor
Navy V=12 Program
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